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March 12, 2024

Dear Families,

Last evening during the regular board meeting for March, the Port Allegany School District
Board of Directors approved a change to the 2023-2024 school calendar.

On Monday, April 8, 2024 students will have an early dismissal. The elementary school and
the high school will be dismissed at approximately 1:00pm. As you may be aware, our region
will experience a near total solar eclipse at the same time the schools would normally be
dismissing.

Hopefully, the day will be sunny and you and your family will be able to safely experience this
rare event that afternoon.

Please feel free to contact the district with any questions.

Respectfully,

Gary Buchsg¢n, Superintendent

Port Allegany School District is an Equal Rights and Opportunities District and does not discriminate on the
basis of race, color, national origin, sex and handicap in its activities, programs or employment practices.
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